GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
POLITICAL DEPARTMENT

ORDER

No. POL.79/2020/Pt1/37 Dated: Shillong the 224 May, 2020

In view of several requests received from citizens of Meghalaya stranded
in the North East for allowing private transport, the Government of
Meghalaya has made the following arrangement in the same portal

http:/ /meghalayaonline.gov.in/covid.

Those who want to return to Meghalaya with their own private vehicle
should again register in the above portal under the heading “Application
for Transit Pass for stranded people coming to Meghalaya from North

Eastern States” to obtain a Vehicle Transit Pass.

Those who wish to go and pick up the stranded person / family member
from any of the North East States should also register in the above
portal to obtain a Vehicle Transit Pass. It may be noted .that a
maximum of only two persons including the driver will be allowed to go
from Meghalaya to pick up the stranded person / family member

concerned.

For those who do not have private transport the Government of
Meghalaya will be making arrangements as already notified on 29th

April, 2020.
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—

(M.S. Rao)
Chief Secretary
Government of Meghalaya
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